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STAFF REPORT 

 
Date:  September 26, 2023 
 
To:  School Board 
 
From:  Mary Kane, Senior Legal Counsel 

          
Subject: Revision to Naming School District Property 2.20.010-P 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
This policy was last amended in 2018.  The proposed revisions came before the Board’s Policy 
Committee on September 18, 2023, for discussion.  Changes in the policy include shifting 
authorization for school name change decisions to the Board, as well as clarifying language 
about renaming to address racial and other systemic discrimination. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There may be a fiscal impact as this policy is put into practice.  Fiscal impact is addressed in the 
policy.  
 
COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 
 
There was no community engagement other than two public Policy Committee meetings. 
 
TIMELINE FOR IMPLEMENTATION / EVALUATION 
 
This will be implemented upon passage by the Board. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends the Board adopt this amended policy. 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS 

A. Redline copy of Naming School District Property 2.20.010-P 
B. Clean copy of Naming School District Property 2.20.010-P 


